
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

In Memoriam 

 

Bill (Huba Huba) Oviatt  

Passed away on Thursday,  

January 11th, 2018  

 

A MPOTAC Member since 1999 and resident of 
Redwood City for many years, Bill and his Wife, Kazuko 
retired to Minden Nevada. Right up to his last day, he 
looked after Kazuko, who has been under Hospice 
care. 

 
Obituary details will be passed on MPOTAC members 
when the family decides on funeral arrangements. 

 


